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Brooks , David K., EMNRD 

From: Dale, Celeste G [Celeste.G.Dale@conocophillips.com] 

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2008 8:55 AM 

To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

David, 

I rec'd. the NSL approval letter, ref. No. pKVR07-32054480. The letter references well #17, rather than #14, 
although the API # is correct. Can you obtain a corrected letter, for the record? 
Many Thanks, 
Celeste 

Celeste G. Dale 
Regulatory Specialist 
ConocoPhillips Company 
Mid-Continent Business Unit, 
3300 N. "A" St., Bldg. 6 #133 
Midland, TX 79705-5490 
432-688-6884 
Fax 432-688-6019 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD [mailto:david.brooks@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 10:22 AM 
To: Dale, Celeste G 

Subject: RE: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

Dear Ms. Dale 
This order was written yesterday, and is awaiting signature. Mark will be back Thursday, and will presumably be 
issued that day. 

Sincerely 
David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 

From: Dale, Celeste G [mailto:Celeste.G.Dale@conocophillips.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2008 8:48 AM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

David, 
Just checking to see if this NSL has been issued yet? 
Thank you, 
Celeste 

1/14/2008 
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Celeste G. Dale 
Regulatory Specialist 
ConocoPhillips Company 
Mid-Continent Business Unit, 
3300 N. "A" St., Bldg. 6 #133 
Midland, TX 79705-5490 
432-688-6884 
Fax 432-688-6019 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD [mailto:david.brooks@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 10:59 AM 
To: Dale, Celeste G 
Cc: Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

Dear Mr. Celeste 
This application is on my desk. We are running significantly behind due to the pit rule hearing which began on 
November 5 and concluded yesterday. I would anticipate that it will be issued within the next two weeks. 

Sincerely 

David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 
505-476-3450 

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 8:16 AM 
To: Dale, Celeste G 
Cc: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: RE: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

Hello Dale: 
I did not do this one, and am forwarding this request to David Brooks who has the stack of pending NSL's. 
I am primarily focused on commingles and injection applications but we are helping each other out on occasion. 

Take care down in Midland. 

William V. Jones PE 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fc, NM 87505 
505-476-344S 

From: Dale, Celeste G [mailto:Celeste.G.Dale@conocophillips.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 7:54 AM 
To: Jones, William V., EMNRD 

Subject: NSL Application - Grayburg Deep Unit #14, API #30-015-29766 

William, 

1/14/2008 
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Don't know if you would be working this one or not. I mailed to Santa Fe a Non-Standard Location application 
package for this well 11/13/07 and am wondering if you've had opportunity to review just yet. (My Team members 
in Houston are anxious (as always)) If so, do you have any idea as to what our timing is, so I can report back? 

Many Thanks, 
Celeste 

Celeste G. Dale 
Regulatory Specialist 
ConocoPhillips Company 
Mid-Continent Business Unit, 
3300 N. "A" St., Bldg. 6 #133 
Midland, TX 79705-5490 
432-688-6884 
Fax 432-688-6019 
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